
 

 

 

 

 

March 17, 2022 

 

Greg Woodrum, MBA 
EMS Administrative Manager 
Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration 
12490 Ulmerton Road, Suite 134 
Largo, FL  33774 
 
RE:  Medical Control Board 
 
 
Dear Greg: 
 
This letter is to serve as my request to add me as the primary representative on the EMS Medical 
Control Board. 
 
I additional I would like to have Kelly Malloy, VP Of Operations at HCA Florida Pasadena Hospital, to 
replace Raynard Ware, VP OF Operations and serve as my alternate on the EMS Medical Control Board 
in the event I am unable to attend a meeting.  Kelly’s email is Kelly.Malloy@hcahealthcare.com . 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on 727-341-7575 or via email at Micahel.Irvin@hcahealthcare.com 
if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Irvin, CEO 
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